
Community engagement event at the Matara Centre: Sunday 1st October 

Do you enjoy using the Meadow at the Matara Centre? You may visit it for a walk 

or dog walk, or perhaps just to sit and enjoy the wildlife and beauty of the 

surroundings.  If so, you may be interested in 

finding out and having a say about its future, its 

management and its use by the local community 

over the coming years.  

A community engagement event will be held in the 

grounds of the Matara Centre on Sunday 1st 

October from 11.00am to find out more about 

Geoffrey Higgins’ vision for the area and how we 

can all help to make this a facility enjoyed by our local community into the future. The 

presentation and discussion will be followed by a ‘bring and share’ picnic lunch and a 

walk around the area. Everyone with an interest in learning more about the Matara 

grounds is invited to come along and bring food to share.  

You are welcome to stay for all or part of the event, and the timetable is set out below. 

To help get an idea of numbers expected, please let Tony Wooldridge know if you plan 

to come: tony.wooldridge1@gmail.com or 07966 186593. 

 
Outline Timetable 

 
11.00 –11.30      Arrival.          
 
11.30 – 12.30   Geoffrey/Liam to explain the long-term 
plans for the Matara land and the opportunities to help 
with maintenance, with time for questions and answers. 

 
12.30 –13.30         Bring and Share lunch. If the weather 
allows this will be outside in the picnic area, otherwise it 
will be inside the Palm House 

 
13.30 –15.00    Walk around the grounds to learn more about the area. 
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